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I strongly oppose SB 210. Voting by mail makes our elections more fair and ensures 

equal rights to vote for all eligible Oregonians: it enables working class voters to vote 

without missing a needed day of work; small business owners to vote without closing 

their business for the day; rural voters to vote without having to travel a potentially 

great distance to their nearest polling location; elderly voters and voters with mobility-

related disabilities the time and comfort to vote from home without standing in a line 

for hours; agricultural workers to vote without sacrificing the needs of their crops or 

livestock. Voting by mail is safe, fair, and benefits our democracy by giving all voters 

a right to have their say. Please vote NO on SN 210 and protect our right to vote by 

mail.  


